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The Relocation Department, Inc. (TRD) is excited to offer a new real estate related 
program to all active and retired NYC police officers and their families! 
 
The Real Estate Rebate™ (RER) program applies to you as a buyer, seller, or both, of 
residential real estate.   

 
To receive a rebate you must consult with our referral 
coordinator at TRD, 630.942.8001, BEFORE you contact a 
real estate agent to assist you in selling or buying a home.  
TRD will contact the real estate agent of your choice or put 
you in touch with an expert real estate agent to assist you. 
 
The RER is equal to 18% of the commission involved, 

usually 3% of the sales price of the home you sell or buy.  
 
FOR EXAMPLE:    $300,000 x 6% = $18,000 ÷ 2 = $9,000.   
                               $9,000 x 18% = $1,620 REBATE YOU RECEIVE AFTER CLOSING 
 
You can participate in the RER ONLY if you contact TRD before you speak with any 
real estate professional.  Home sale or purchase transactions in the following states are 
not eligible for the RER: Alabama, Alaska, Iowa, Kansas, Louisiana, Mississippi, 
Missouri, New Jersey, Oklahoma, Oregon, and Tennessee.  TRD will be happy to put 
you in touch with a real estate professional in these states, although you will not be 
eligible to receive a rebate. 
 

 
 

Please contact us at:   
630-942-8001 
or email at: 

RealEstateRebate@relocationdept.com 
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